Lympstone Preschool
Weekly Round-up 
(Autumn Term 1 week 3)23rd October -30th October Half term
Bookings open for holiday club.
1st December Christmas light switch on at preschool.




IMPORTANT DATES
AND REMINDERS
The children have enjoyed the start of the autumn term, settling into preschool and exploring all the new areas and settling into the new routines.
We have been creative and loved exploring a range of media especially the paint using lots of different tools to make marks, we enjoyed using the sticks in the nature garden and using a range of media indoors. 
This week we have restarted toddler group, we enjoyed exploring the metal objects and singing and getting to know each other whilst exploring the playdough. 
The breakfast and afterschool children have enjoyed exploring the loom bands making each other bracelets, they have really taken an interest in the building blocks and junk modelling, sticking, and making their own creations.
At preschool we are encouraging the children to make healthy food choices, to have a healthy balance of nutrients that our body needs to stay healthy and work properly. Whilst making their snack and lunches please can you be mindful of what items we are packing; we have introduced plates at lunch time and the children enjoy sitting together and enjoying their lunch. 
[image: A lunch box with food in it  Description automatically generated][image: A plate of vegetables and dip  Description automatically generated][image: A yellow lunch box with food in it  Description automatically generated]Examples of a healthy snack and lunch box.
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Snack Donations
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WITH SNACK DONATIONS. THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE CRACKERS AND FRUIT PLEASE.
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